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Input wanted for new arts center

Written by Staff

CORNELIUS, N.C. -- The Cornelius Arts Center (CAC) — now in the design stage
under two recently named architectural firms — is seeking citizen input for its new
facility. '

“The responses we receive will help guide the direction of the new Arts Center in the areas of
programming choices, partnership opportunities, facility needs and much more,” say CAC officials.
“We feel it is vital to give our community the opportunity to have their ideas heard and we are eager
to put the findings to good use.”

Last week, CAC announced it had selected C Design and Holzman Moss Bottino Architecture as the
firms to design the center. The survey is linked on the Lake Norman Citizen Facebook page as well
as here. The survey concludes Tuesday, Oct. 31.
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